
COMPANY PROPRIETARY 

Iowa Electric Light and Pbwer Company 
November 18, 1980 

LDR - 80 - 339 

LARRY D. ROOT 
ASSISTANT VICE PRESIDENT 
NUCLEAR GENERATION 

Mr. James G. Keppler, Director 
Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
Region III 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
799 Roosevelt Road 
Glen Ellyn, IL 60137 

ILATTACHMENT CONTAINS 
Re: Duane Arnold Energy Center IM F-790 (d)INFORMATION 

Subject: Response to Inspection Report 80-17 

File: A-102, NRC-4, Inspection Report 80-17 

Dear Mr. Keppler: 

This letter is in response to Mr. Hind's letter concerning an inspection of 
activities at the Duane Arnold Energy Center conducted September 8-12, 1980. Since 
the areas examined during the inspection included subject matter exempt from disclo
sure under Section 2.790 of the NRC's "Rules of Practice", Part 2, Title 10, Code 
of Federal Regulations, our response to the item of noncompliance has been included 
as a separate enclosure to this letter.  

We apologize for the delay in submitting the response. Corrective action has 
been initiated to resolve the administrative error which caused the delay.  

Very truly yours, 

Larry D. Root 
Assistant Vice President 
Nuclear Generation 

LDR/JVS/n 

cc: Director, Office of Inspection and Enforcement 
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission 
Washington, D. C. 20555 

0. Wilson J. Van Sickel 
D. Arnold NRC Resident Inspector 
L. Liu 
S. Tuthill M"M CONTAINS 
D. McGaughy 170 (g) INFORMATION 
D. Mineck 8012 
K. Meyer 0242 
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